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12 November 2020 
 

 

CHANGE OF AUDITOR 
 

Horizon Gold Limited (ASX Code: HRN) (“Horizon” or “Company”) is pleased to advise that in 
accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.16.3 and following approval of shareholders at today’s Annual 
General Meeting and consent received from the Australian Securities and Investments Commission 
for the resignation of its current auditor (Ernst & Young), the Company has, effective 12 November 
2020, changed its auditors to: 

 

HLB Mann Judd (WA Partnership) 

Level 4 

130 Stirling Street  

Perth WA 6000 

 

This ASX release was authorised by the Board of Horizon. 

 
For further information contact: 

Jamie Sullivan 
Executive Director 
Horizon Gold 
M: +61 417 988 461 
 
 

 


